

Harbor City Neighborhood Council

Gregory Donnan

President

Eric Deklotz

Vice President

Danielle Sandoval

Treasurer

........

Joyce Fredericks
Secretary

January 24, 2018

Re: Gold Club-LA Inc. police permit

Dear Honorable Members of the Police Commission:

We, the Harbor City Neighborhood Council, on behalf of the community of Harbor City, wish to state our objection to the Police Commission Permit requested by the Gold Club at 1612 Pacific Coast Highway, Harbor City, Los Angeles, CA.

We have heard, over the past several decades, many complaints from stakeholders of our community. This is affecting residences and other businesses, some of which are within 50 feet of the premises. Issues include public drunkenness, condoms and syringes left behind in the alley, patrons parking on private residential property, and other negative behavior.

Despite our attempts, this establishment has never sought to work with the community in addressing our concerns.

We hereby request and encourage your refusal of this permit.

Thank you for your consideration.

Eric Deklotz

Vice President, Harbor City Neighborhood Council

Som Doken

cc: Joe Busciano Eric Garcetti Al Muratsuchi Maxine Waters Janice Hahn